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Dear Parents

As you know World Book Day will take place on Thursday 4th March.  Due to the current restrictions we will not be dressing up on this day, however, your teachers will plan and discuss the activities on the website for you to enjoy – both at home and in school (see link below).

www.worldbookday.com

The usual £1 book tokens have not been issued this year, due to COVID restrictions, however, the World Book Day website has provided £1 books for 2021 – please see the website above for further details of titles and stockists.

To celebrate the children’s return to school on Monday 8th March, we are delighted to announce a virtual author visit from Dan Worsley on Thursday 11th March.  The children can also dress up as their favourite book character, using anything that you have at home, on that day.  If your child does not want to dress up, please send them in non-uniform.

Looking forward to seeing you all back together and to celebrating a love of books,

Kind regards


Mrs Millward
Literacy Coordinator


